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Title: Questions by Members of the Public 
 

Notice has been received of the following questions from members of the public to be 
put to the Council meeting. 
 
 
1. Question to the Elected Mayor from Ms D Robinson of North Shields 
 
What is happening at Smith’s Dock, when will it be developed? As yet, the area is still 
left standing bare whilst every other piece of riverside is snapped up and built on 
(Ouseburn for example) Yet, here we have in North Tyneside a vast expanse of prime 
riverfront land left like wasteland, When will it be sorted? 


